

Nisan 5777 April 2017

Carol Simon International President Women's League for Conservative Judaism 475 Riverside Drive, Suite 820 New York, NY 10115

Dear Carol:

On behalf of Women of Reform Judaism, we heartily congratulate the Women's League for Conservative Judaism on the celebration of your centennial anniversary.

For 100 years, Women's League has mobilized Conservative women for the important causes of the day, from women's rights in North America, to gender equality in Israel, to support for vulnerable populations around the world. You have worked tirelessly to advance the role of women in religious life, nurturing the changes that would lead women from the women's gallery into the board room and, eventually, onto the bima. Your work has strengthened Conservative Judaism and, as such, has strengthened us all.

Women of Reform Judaism (WRJ) is proud to have been you partner in this hundred year journey and we look forward to many more years of collaboration. Congratulations on your milestone and the celebration of your many achievements over the past 100 years - may you continue to go from strength to strength!

Mazal Tov!

President

Blair C. Marke Marley. Foldman Rabbi Marla J. Feldman

Executive Director